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Testimony 

21-0028 – Landmark List – Clifton School 
Position: Favorable 

 
Mr. Chair and Members of the Education, Workforce and Youth Committee: 
 
I am writing to urge your support of 21-0028 – Landmark List – Clifton School. This former school is 
located on 2670 Kennedy Avenue and we look forward to preserving this building as a Historic 
Landmark. 
 
The Coldstream Homestead Montebello neighborhood is one of Baltimore’s historic and architectural 
gems. There are countless properties in the area whose historic use has played a significant role in the 
history of our city, and whose architecture deserves to be preserved.  This building is one of them. 
 
Formerly the Clifton School, it was one of the schools that was obtained by Baltimore City in the 
annexation of this part of land from Baltimore County. Its architecture is stunning and should be 
preserved so that many can visit and observe.   
 
Moreover, this is an important part of the Coldstream Homestead Montebello community and when 
preserved, the old Clifton School will play a role in the revitalization of the area.  
 
Please support the designation of the Clifton School as an Historic Landmark. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 

 

Odette Ramos 
City Councilwoman, District 14 
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